5 MENZIESHILL HIGH SCHOOL - PLAYING FIELDS DRAINAGE (AN142-2003)

The Director of Education has asked the City Engineer to investigate drainage problems to the playing
fields and blaes pitches at Menzieshill High School. From this investigation it was noted that no formal
drainage system exists and that the flooding is a result of compaction in the upper surfaces. A
quotation of £8,151.00 has been received from Dundee Contract Services for the treatment of the
compacted surfaces using specialist scarifying and vertidraining techniques. In addition, allowances
of £800.00 for topsoil reinstatement to the damaged soft landscaping strip should be made giving a
total cost of £8,951.00. The cost of these works can be met from within the Education Department's
capital budget 2002/03.

The Committee is asked to approve the carrying out of these remedial works and the appointment of
Dundee Contract Services.
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